
Visit to UNHCR Project in Yazd Province 

 

H.E. Ambassador Koji HANEDA, visited UNHCR’s Project in 

Yazd Province from May 27th to May 28th to survey the support to 

Afghan refugees’ settlements. The Japanese Government has donated 

US$ 2.4 million to UNHCR, as activity costs in 2015, which have been 

used in the voluntary repatriation, educational, health fields, etc. 

 

He also visited the school constructed by the Japanese 

Government’s donation and received a letter of appreciation from the 

Governor General of Yazd Province.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School officials briefing Ambassador            Plate at the entrance, explaining that the school 

was established by the Japanese Government  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yazd Governor General giving letter of  

appreciation to Ambassador Haneda 

 


